GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Board of Zoning Adjustment



May 7, 2018

Christopher LaFon, Esq. The Veritas Law Firm clafon@theveritaslawfirm.com

Re: BZA Appeal No. 19743

Dear Appellant,

Telephone: (202) 727-6311

The Office of Zoning has received your request dated May 4, 2018. Please be advised that pursuant to Subtitle Y § 600.2 of the Zoning Regulations your case is hereby **WITHDRAWN**. No further action on your part is necessary.

SINCERELY,

CLIFFORD W. MOY Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment

Office of Zoning